
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 2018 
 
 
Dear Lower Sixth Parents and Students 
 
Oxford and Cambridge Area Information Evening 2018  - Lower Sixth students 
 
I would like to invite you to the Oxford and Cambridge Area Information Evening for North 
Yorkshire which this year is being hosted by St John Fisher’s Catholic High School. The 
Information Evening is an annual event that students and parents have always found to be 
instructive as a starting point for Oxbridge applications. It is an opportunity to hear about 
the entry requirements, find out about life at the universities and decide whether they will 
be suitable places of study. 
 
The talk will be given by experienced representatives from each university, who are closely 
involved with all aspects of the application process. They will be supported by a team of 
student helpers. 
 
The evening is on Wednesday 14 March 2018 at 6pm in the Main Hall, St John Fisher’s 
School. It will begin with a short introductory talk and will be followed by an informal 
‘chatting section’, where the speakers will circulate informally with students and parents to 
answer individual questions. Light refreshments will be provided. Numbers are limited to 
one parent / guardian accompanies each student 
 
We would be grateful if you could let us know if you will be attending by emailing Mrs 
Griffiths, Sixth Form Co-ordinator, at griffithse@ripongrammar.co.uk by Friday 23 February 
2018. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr T Fell 
Head of Sixth Form 
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